
February 13, 2016 — Verde Valley Caregivers Coalition Receives 
Check from Cliff Castle Casino and Hotel 
 
Camp Verde, AZ, February 2016  - Cliff Castle Casino donated $12,000 to three nonprofit organiza-
tions located in the Verde Valley Area. Verde Valley Caregivers received a $4,000 donation. "We 
thank Cliff Castle Casino for honoring us with this gift. Their support will benefit older adults who 
live alone and need our help," VVCC Board President George Ault said. 
 
 

From left to right: Robert “Red” Whootan, 
director of Gaming at Cliff Castle Casino; 
Timothy Hawk, finance director; George 
Ault, VVCC Board president; and Rojelio 
Rubio, marketing director. 


